
 

 

 

March 10, 2020 

Dear OPS Community Members, 

Yesterday, I sent an email out regarding the current protocols being followed at OPS to 
keep the community safe. In that letter, there was also information regarding technology 
needs to continue learning if the Department of Health advises us to close school for a 
period of time. Today, I visited all classrooms in grades 3-6 and handed out a technology 
agreement to allow parents in those grades to choose to bring a laptop home if school 
is closed. A copy of that agreement, which must be signed whether you choose to take 
a laptop home or not, can be found in your child's backpack (hopefully), here or on the 
front page of the OPS website. 

Additionally, for families in grades K-2, we do not anticipate that your children will be 
asked to submit work digitally; however, they will need access to an internet capable 
device to visit specific websites where learning materials will be stored. If this is a 
concern, please email techneeds@oradellschool.org with your child's name, grade and 
your technology need. 

As I shared with children today, we are just being prepared. We are not in crisis or overly 
alarmed at this time. We just believe that the best way to support our children now and 
in the future is to be ready for anything! 

Sincerely, 

Megan N. Bozios 

350 Prospect Avenue | Oradell, NJ 07649 | oradellschool.org | (201)261-1180 
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